
Cuyahoga County Common Pleas Court 
Darren Toms, Community Outreach Coordinator 
Justice Center 
1200 Ontario Street 
Cleveland, OH 44113 
Phone: 216.443.8635 
dtoms@cuyahogacounty.us 

 
 
 

“Common Pleas Court To Be Closed Tuesday” 
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(Cleveland) – Due to the dangerously cold conditions, the Cuyahoga County Common Pleas Court 
will be closed on Tuesday, January 7. 

 
This closure affects the General Division, Juvenile Court, Domestic Relations Court, Probate Court 
(Probate Clerk’s Office, Guardianship, Adoption, Psychiatric and Marriage) and the 8th District 
Court of Appeals. 

 
Any planned Tuesday hearings will be rescheduled and any filings that are due Tuesday will be 
moved to the next day of business. 
 
As of now the Courts plan to be open at their regularly scheduled times on Wednesday. 
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